
www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au 5559 4800 contact@warrnambool.vic.gov.au

October 19, 2024

Cannon Firing

Advice is given to the citizens of Warrnambool that the Warrnambool Garrison will 
be firing a cannon at 1.30pm, Saturday 19 October 2024. The Garrison Safety 
Officer reserves the right to cancel or alter the time of firing. For enquiries contact 
Flagstaff Hill on phone 5559 4600.

168 Fairy Street, 221 Timor Street, 77 Flaxman Street, 196A 
Liebig Street

Works: Construction of disability access car parking.
Duration: Week commencing Monday 21 October for 2 weeks.
Impact: Motorists and pedestrians are advised to observe all signage.  
Contact: Don Allen, Construction Engineer on 0419 389 638.
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